
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
700 University Avenue, Toronto, Ontario   M5G 1X6 Tel: 416-592-5419   Fax: 416-592-8519 

barbara.reuber@opg.com 
 
August 17, 2010 
 
RESS and Overnight Courier 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON     M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2010-0008 – Ontario Power Generation Inc.  Payment Amounts for  

Prescribed Facilities 
 

In Procedural Order No.3, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) approved Ontario Power 
Generation Inc.’s (OPG) request for confidential treatment of certain tax information 
(the “Tax Information”), redactions in 34 business case summaries (BCSs), including 
the Niagara Tunnel Project and Darlington Refurbishment BCSs, and certain 
redactions within the Nuclear Business Plans and the Hydroelectric Business Plan. All 
of the information ordered to be treated as confidential pursuant to Procedural Order 
No. 3 is referred to as Confidential Information. 
 
In Procedural Order No. 3, the OEB provided that parties make every attempt to frame 
interrogatories on the confidential material such that the interrogatories can be filed on 
the public record. OPG received the OEB Staff’s interrogatories on July 22, 2010 and 
interrogatories from intervenors on or about July 29, 2010. The interrogatory responses 
(the “Responses”) listed below include Confidential Information. These are in addition 
to those listed in my letter of August 12, 2010.  
 
 GEC  Interrogatory #8, found at Ex. L-07-008 
 SEC  Interrogatory #3 Attachment 1, found at Ex. L-12-003 Attachment 1 
 SEC  Interrogatory #49 (question only), found at Ex. L-12-049 

 
The Responses will be disclosed, subject to any conditions the OEB may find 
appropriate, to only those persons that filed the Declaration and Undertaking 
referenced in Procedural Order No 1. Non-confidential versions of the responses will 
be filed on the public record. At the conclusion of the proceeding, all persons in 
possession of the Responses will be required to destroy or return to the OEB Secretary 
for destruction the Responses in accordance with 6.1.6 of the Practice Direction. 
 

Barbara Reuber
Director 

 
    Ontario Regulatory Affairs 



Ms. Kirsten Walli 
August 17, 2010 
Page 2 
 
In addition, OPG requests that any reference to the Responses will be conducted in 
camera so as to preserve their confidential nature.  
 
Enclosed, please find six paper copies of the Responses.  Parties who have filed the 
Declaration and Undertaking are being provided with electronic copies of the 
confidential responses. 
 
A copy of this letter, without the attachment has been filed on RESS. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
 
Barbara Reuber  
Director, Ontario Regulatory Affairs 
Ontario Power Generation 
 
Attach: 
 
cc:  Charles Keizer Torys LLP 
 Carlton Mathias OPG 
 EB-2010-2008 Intervernors (attachment only to parties that have signed the Declaration 

and Undertaking) 


